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I have served as the Uniform Commercial Code Committee Chair or Co-Chair for several years 

and would like to continue in that role.  Our WSBA committee participated in the successful 

enactment of the recent UCC model amendments in Washington, and we provided education on 

the amendments to our committee.  I am passionate about the UCC and have participated in other 

organizations focused on furthering the implementation and purposes of the UCC, and educating 

the legal community about the UCC, including as a fellow of the American College of Commercial 

Finance Lawyers and as co-chair of the ABA Business Law Section’s joint committee on Security 

Interests in LLC’s and Partnerships.      


